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Department of Environment and Natural Resources

MIMAROPA Region
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCF^iOFFIGE 

Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
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June 02, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

The Regional Director 
MGB -MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

FROM Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT LETTER DATED APRIL 28, 2022 OF MR ANTONIO O. 
SANONE, MEPEO MANAGER-CORAL BAY NICKEL CORP. 
(CBNC) REQUESTING FOR RE-UTILIZATION OF 
PROGRESSIVE REHABILITATION AREA FOR SUITABLE 
ROCK MATERIALS STOCKPILING

Forwarded is the Memorandum report dated 05 May 2022 of CENRO Brooke’s Point 
with appended pertinent enclosures pertaining to the above subject. Accordingly, that office 
favorably recommended the said request for consideration subject to existing laws, rules and 
regulation on the matter.

For your information and consideration.
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LIZARDO B. CAYATOC
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